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Permission for Whitehaven Coal to expand would be a huge blow to NSW residents, all
Australian residents, and indeed the entire planet, due to the contribution of even more
CO2 and methane emissions to the climate catastrophe already beginning to assert itself.
Nearby, priceless forest, indigenous cultural sites, and farmers, will all be harmed.
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